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Dear Sir or Madam,
It is with great pleasure that we write to inform you about the International Labour Organization Internship Programme, for which applications are now open. 
In particular, we would like to bring to your attention to the Disability Inclusion Internship Initiative. Among the 46 available profiles, 8 are reserved specifically for persons with disabilities (more information on this initiative can be found in the attached brochure).
Applications will close on30 April 2025 (23:59 CET). The links to the profiles will be available only during this period at https://jobs.ilo.org/content/Internships/?locale=en_GB.
We kindly request your support in sharing the information below and the attached brochure with your relevant partners, local universities and other stakeholders, so that we may ensure the adequate and diverse representation of all ILO’s Member States. 
About the ILO’s Internship Programme
The ILO is a specialized agency of the United Nations that focuses on promoting social justice through decent work worldwide. More information on the ILO and its work is available on the Organization’s website.
The ILO's Internship Programme provides a wide range of opportunities for qualified graduate/postgraduate students and recent graduates who are looking for a “hands-on” learning experience in fields related to the ILO's mandate and activities. At the ILO, interns will increase their understanding of relevant issues at the international level, through direct involvement in the work of the Office and the application of ILO values, principles, programmes, policies and strategies.
Eligibility requirements and internship conditions are available here. Internships in the ILO are paid. The stipend amount is dependent on the duty station (more information on the website).
If a selected intern comes from a non- or underrepresented country and is pursuing or has completed their studies in their home country, they may be eligible to have their travel costs to Geneva covered by the ILO. 
We remain at your disposal should you have any questions.
Thank you in advance for your support.
Best regards,
ILO Internship Team

